
F.N. 11-Acad 029(Misc)/31/2024   	 	 	  	         	 	     Date: 21.11.2024 

The Deputy Commissioner 
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan 
All Regional Offices 
  
  
Subject: Dissemination of Information on PM Vidyalaxmi Scheme to All Kendriya 

Vidyalayas 

Madam/Sir, 
	 As informed by the Secretary, Department of Higher Education, MoE vide office 
letter dated 08.11.2024, the Government of India has recently launched the PM Vidyalaxmi 
Scheme, aimed at providing financial support to meritorious students who wish to pursue 
higher education. This initiative is designed to ensure that financial constraints do not 
prevent capable students from accessing quality higher education. In view of the 
significance of this scheme, it is essential that the details are communicated to students and 
parents effectively. Details of the scheme is given in the said letter dated 08.11.2024   (Copy 
enclosed). 
          It is, therefore, requested to direct all Principals of the KVs under the Region to 
disseminate this information to students, parents, and guardians through official channels, 
including school Websites, Notice Boards, and Parent-Teacher Meetings. This will ensure 
that eligible students may take full advantage of PM Vidyalaxmi Scheme for their 
educational aspirations. 
	 For further details, the official Press Information Bureau release can be referred to 
here: https://pib.gov.in/PressReleasePage.aspx?PRID=2071131  
	 This issues with the approval of competent authority.                         

                                                                                                                                                                                                
Yours sincerely, 

  
( Ritu Pallavi ) 

Assistant Commissioner (Training) 
  
Encl: As above. 
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